
Lunch Menu School FB Page Parent FB Page VIRTUS

Visit our Website

February 16, 2024 2023-2024 School Calendar

Dear Parents,

It has been a great week here at St. Henry! On Tuesday we celebrated Valentine's Day with our classes to
show how much love we have for one another and our school. Wednesday was Ash Wednesday, the official
beginning of Lent. At Mass Fr. Lange reminded us that Valentine's Day and Ash Wednesday are not as
different as we might think and encouraged us to take this season of Lent to show Jesus how much we love
him in a special way. On Monday Billy Sarge, a SHDHS counselor, came and spoke to our 5th-8th grade
students about bullying and the effects that it can have on people. As we enter into the season of Lent it is
a great opportunity for us to think about how we treat one another and how we can better align our actions
with the teachings of Christ.

Thank you to everyone who has registered for our Night at the Races event! Later today we will draw for the
winner of the $200 Jeff Ruby gift card for our early registrants. If you haven't registered for the event yet
you can still register HERE until February 23! Grand Raffle and Bourbon Raffle tickets will be available after
Masses at St. Henry this weekend. We still need a few volunteers to sell raffle tickets after Masses so if
your students haven't sold their raffle tickets yet, this is a great opportunity! Both the 7:30 AM and 7:00 PM
Masses have a lot of potential for sales, especially the 7:00 PM Mass! Sign up here!

Also, don't forget to support our feeder parish, St. Barbara, at their fish fry on Friday nights. The Fr. Bealer
Knights of Columbus offers one as well! Details are below. Our next Dine to Donate event is on
Wednesday, February 21, at El Ocho Loco on Stevenson Road. It may not be Taco Tuesday, but stop by
for some great Mexican food and support our school!

Registration for summer camps at St. Henry District High School is open ... scroll way down to find out the
camps available and to register.

Finally, don't forget that there is no school next Monday, February 19 due to Presidents Day. I hope that
you enjoy your long weekend!

God Bless,

Mrs. Kimberly Wagner

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/d853a91d-a7e0-4a81-9bde-f657f6d4edfa.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool
https://www.facebook.com/groups/133989659988916
https://www.sthenryschool.net/volunteer/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/f3ae72ef-b4ac-41d4-9601-caeda409d160.pdf?rdr=true
https://sthenryraces.givesmart.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A094EABA929A0F85-47694614-night?useFullSite=true#/
https://youtu.be/Dy6rJhVDehE
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/eec8a1c7-4f90-44b6-93ac-5ddae9969470.pdf?rdr=true
https://fundraise.givesmart.com/e/uigslg?vid=13t4wo


CruNews

This week at SHCS:  World of Golf stopped by our gym classes and taught the students proper
grip, swing, and golf etiquette. Only a few students were able to “feed” the hippo with their golf
shot.

Our fourth graders  read “The Kapok Tree” and then had to research, write, and illustrate all about
the Amazon Rainforest. The students then turn the bridge between the elementary and middle
school buildings into a rainforest! They presented their findings to the rest of the school; pictured
are some fourth graders with their second grade sibling. “It’s hard work, but it’s fun!” Our fourth
grade boys and girls basketball teams were crowned league champions; congratulations! 

Fr. Lange stopped to see our preschool students to give them ashes for the start of Lent. With
Valentine’s Day being on Ash Wednesday, our Crusaders celebrated Valentine’s a day early!

​And pictured bottom middle is our Governor’s Cup team. On February 10, they competed in the
Regional Governor’s Cup. Individual winners were: Winston Whitely (1st) and Mitchell Jump (3rd) in
language arts; Luke Jankowski (1st) in science; and Luke Jankowski (1st) and Elijah Duff (6th) in
social studies. The quick recall team of Elijah Duff, Luke Jankowski, Mitchell Jump, Ethan Lubbers,
Jack Martin, Noah VonHandorf, Dominic Wilke, Winston Whitely, Zoe Duff, Dominic Geraci,
Nathan Jankowski, and Brooklyn Spradling took second place. All of the above students qualified
for the state academic team tournament! In addition, the Future Problem Solving (FPS) team of
Harper Andrews, Nathan Jankowski, Chelsea Miller, and Brooklyn Spradling came in third place.
The combination of points scored by the test takers, FPS and Quick Recall teams meant that St.
Henry was the overall regional champions — congratulations! The teams are coached by Stacie
Jankowski, Alison Duff, Karin Geraci, and Sean Whitely. 

During this holy time, we are called to
pause and pay closer attention to our
relationship with God and our neighbors.
Reflect on how the Lenten pillars of
prayer, fasting and almsgiving can guide
your journey and how the Eucharist helps
us to live in solidarity with our sisters
and brothers around the world. Visit



crsricebowl.org to learn more.  

February After Care Sign Up

If we have to cancel After Care for any reason you will be contacted by 12:30 so you
can make other arrangements for picking up your students!

Sign Up to Volunteer in the
Cafeteria

Bingo

https://www.crsricebowl.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-47480636-february#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-44816083-cafeteria#/


Results of Bingo Operations for the Seven Months Ended January 31, 2024 vs.
January 31, 2023

Many thanks to all the volunteers who work Bingo so tirelessly each week for the benefit of
St. Henry Catholic School. Below are the year over year operating results for the seven
months ended January 31, 2024 vs. January 31, 2023:

7/1/2023-1/31/2024 7/1/2022-1/31/2023

Gross Proceeds $164,409 $173,817

Cost of Games (53,807) (56,330)

Licensing & Other Costs (10,246) (12,261)

Net Profit $100,356 $105,226

To learn more, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-760-3325, or Jamie
Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

2023-2024 Bingo Sign
Up

mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com
https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091


Father Daughter Dance Registration

We need help to create a magical event!
Click to sign up; thank you!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoKi9ydNV5bZXuWjchQN_4rzN5Lc0hacCHTnaVrYke_7hmMA/viewform?pli=1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B4CAFA728A7F94-46131962-2024#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B4CAFA728A7F94-46131962-2024#/


Join us for an evening of games, food, & fun! We will have a silent auction with prizes
including a Super Bowl helmet signed by Joe Burrow, our Grand Raffle Split-the-Pot,
and a bourbon raffle for a bottle of 2022 Old Rip Van Winkle Special Reserve 12yr!
Register by February 16 to be entered to win a $200 Jeff Ruby gift card! We

hope to see you there!

Purchase Tickets
Today!

https://e.givesmart.com/events/BgZ/


VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TOO!

Mother/Son Sign Up Link

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E44A8AD2DA6FE3-47892962-night?fbclid=IwAR2XIcs7At4st6wurq9I6CgrUUVwoSv2xJkpftm_GEThqgyYlNPrBQ7Walo#/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/12ZactIDM9Uc0vGXjCIW80gH8XsyGmUyxUOjhCoB-VcE/viewform?ts=65c98827&edit_requested=true


PURCHASE TICKETS TODAY! Order your
Yearbook

Click image below to access PDF!

https://www.simpletix.com/e/st-henry-junior-high-presents-aladdin-jr-tickets-158392
https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/clients/st-henry-grade-school/2023-2024-yearbooks-204/access?clearSessionAuthentication=1




Upcoming St. Barbara Youth Group Events



February 16: Fish Fry
February 21: Meeting

February 22: Woodcrest Retirement Center
February 23: Fish Fry

February 25: Busy Buddies
February 28: Meeting

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting
God’s Children training: see list below or visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) >
select a session to attend and register.

If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS® coordinator, Kristina
Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of the
Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance Coordinator, 859-
392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

News from SHDHS
St. Henry District High School has been
nominated to receive free Tiny Saints
charms of our patron for all the students and
free custom t-shirts for all the staff! We’d be
honored if you’d take a moment to vote and
try to help them win!

The more votes we get the better our
chances of winning. Voting closes the
evening of February 22. (Must be 18 years
old to vote)

If you are voting on your phone, click the 3
bars in the top left corner, choose "Vote for
my school", and type "St. Henry District High
School."

VOTE FOR ST. HENRY DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL TODAY!

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com
https://www.tinysaints.com/pages/csw-patron-promotion#:~:text=Vote For Your School,added value to your school.


Crusader Youth League Information/Registration

Registration has begun for SHDHS Crusader Summer Camps and Activities. This summer,
SHDHS is excited to offer a variety of athletic and fine art activities for your sons and
daughters, including:

https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/


Baseball Skills Camp
Basketball Skills Camp - registration coming soon
Drama Camp - registration coming soon
Soccer Skills Camp
Visual Arts Camp
Volleyball Skills Camp
Tennis Camp

Our coaches, faculty members, and students would love to spend time with your child(ren)
this summer… helping them learn valuable skills all while having fun. Space for each
activity is limited, so please go to the Summer Camp page of our school website
(https://shdhs.org/crusader-events/) to complete the registration form(s) before the allotted
spots are filled. Details on all the great opportunities listed above, including exact dates,
times, and costs, can also be found via the link above.

Upcoming Events
February 19: President's Day, no school
February 21: Dine to Donate: El Ocho Loco, Stevenson Road, all day
February 24: Father/Daughter Dance, 7:00 PM
February 25: Father/Daughter Dane, 7:00-9:30 PM
March 2: Night at the Races, 7:30-11:00 PM
March 5: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long
March 5: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 8 & 9: SHCS Presents "Aladdin, Jr" at SHDHS Dress Home Auditorium, 7:00 PM
March 14: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 15: No School, professional development day
March 15: Boosters Shoot-a-Thon
March 19: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 28-April 5: Easter Break

http://tracking.shdhs.org/tracking/click?d=vo7KDdy31HhJnDw9QmcaLv3NPolWIKISyHATGoXqHDSurJaMS-6ZzGQlp08RQEWCRfflxM2dInQIeiXeBHuWGMspnOgAUR-wv2D2vvtIaaoOtIc9jV6UTcKCMUT6HUhHCXvH-NxqKv7KyEfBkmzUChE1
https://e.givesmart.com/events/BgZ/
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